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April 17, 2023 
 
Chair and Commissioners 
Ketchum Urban Renewal Agency 
Ketchum, Idaho 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION TO DISCUSS AND PROVIDE DIRECTION ON FY 23/24 BUDGET 
PROCESS 

 
Introduction/History 
The KURA budget is typically prepared in June/July.  In the past, the Board conducted a 
workshop in May to identify funding priorities.  Staff seeks direction if the Board wants 
to schedule a workshop to discuss funding priorities or to discuss information the Board 
would like to review as part of the budget preparation. 
 
Recommendation  
Provide staff with direction on scheduling a budget priority workshop and identify any 
information the Board would like when considering the FY 23/24 budget. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


